
Environment Committee:  October 8, 2019

Chris Remus, Assistant Manager, Interceptor Engineering

Business Item 2019-277:
Intergovernmental Agreement with 
Hennepin County
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• CSAH 15 Bridge is in poor 
condition

• Hennepin County plans to 
replace the bridge in 2020

• MCES Interceptor will need to 
be relocated west of the bridge

• Costs to MCES will be 
approximately $500,000

Project Background
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• Hennepin County
– Design and procure construction contract
– Administer construction contract and inspect construction
– Acquire all right-of-way and easements

• MCES
– Design forcemain replacement
– Inspect forcemain work
– Acquire permits necessary for forcemain work

Agreement Terms
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That the Metropolitan Council authorize its Regional Administrator 
to negotiate and execute an intergovernmental agreement with 
Hennepin County for the construction of a 1,200-foot segment of 
forcemain within MCES Interceptor 7113 as part of the County’s 
Tanager Bridge Replacement.

Proposed Action
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Chris Remus
Assistant Manager, Interceptor Engineering

651-602-4538
christopher.remus@metc.state.mn.us

Questions
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